
Law Firms May be at ‘Tipping
Point’ for Change Because of
COVID-19 Pandemic
“Law firms learned lessons during the COVID-19 pandemic that
could translate to permanent changes in the way that they
manage  their  operations,  deliver  legal  services  and  treat
their  employees,  according  to  a  report  released  Tuesday,”
reports Debra Cassens Weiss in ABA Journal’s Daily News.

“There are signs that 2020 and 2021 may be regarded as a
‘tipping point’ for change—or at least a time for accelerated
change, according to the 2021 Report on the State of the Legal
Market.”

“The report was issued by the Center on Ethics and the Legal
Profession at the Georgetown University Law Center and the
Thomson Reuters Institute.”

Read the article.
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